
Badgally Road upgrade  
Clydesdale to North Steyne

Community Update
September 2018

Hours of work and traffic impacts
Construction works will be managed in a way so that 
there is no impact to the commuter traffic in the area.
Works will usually be carried out from Monday to Friday 
from 7am to 6pm and on Saturdays from 7am to 1pm. 
Potentially affected residents will be advised if any works 
need to take place outside these normal hours.
Council will advise on the construction commencement 
date and completion date in the coming days.

Background
The Australian Government has approved the funding 
of $5.76 million towards the upgrade of Badgally Road 
between Clydesdale Drive and North Steyne Road 
from its existing two lanes to four lanes. This project 
is a part of the Federal Government’s Western Sydney 
Infrastructure Plan (WSIP) - Local Government Package 
to support Western Sydney.

Western Sydney Infrastructure Plan
The Australian and NSW governments are funding a 
10 year, $3.6 billion road investment program for 
western Sydney. The Western Sydney Infrastructure 
Plan will deliver major road infrastructure upgrades to 
support an integrated transport solution for the region 
and capitalise on the economic benefits from Western 
Sydney Airport.

The Eagle Vale Drive upgrade project is part of the 
$200 million Local Roads Package, funded by the 
Australian Government under the Western Sydney 
Infrastructure Plan. 

For more information or enquiries, please contact  
Ajay Arora, Coordinator Traffic and Road Design  
on 4645 4919 or email traffic@campbelltown.nsw.gov.au



•	 Upgrading of existing two lanes between Clydesdale 
Drive and Glenroy Drive

•	 Kerb and gutter and central medians
•	 Traffic signals at the intersection of Badgally Road and 

Clydesdale Drive 
•	 Traffic signals at the intersection of Badgally Road and 

North Steyne Road 
•	 Two lane circulating roundabout at Badgally Road and 

Glenroy Drive
•	 Shetland Road will have only left in and out from 

Badgally Road as the roundabout will be removed 
and a central median will be installed

•	 LED street lights
•	 Drainage
•	 Shared pathway 
•	 Landscaping

Benefits of the project
This section of the road is about 1.25 kilometres long  
and will be a key link road transport corridor servicing 
East/West connections from/to Campbelltown CBD.  
It will have the following additional benefits:

•	 Improve safety for all road users
•	 Reduction in congestion on Badgally Road - improving 

travel time and access around Campbelltown
•	 Improve access and travel time to Campbelltown 

Railway Station
•	 Access to local businesses/industries and other 

educational and recreational facilities in the area
•	 Cycleway link to various amenities in the area

The major components of the works are:
•	 Construction of two new lanes between Glenroy Drive 

and North Steyne Road
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Plans related to the project can 
be viewed at Council’s website  
campbelltown.nsw.gov.au/WSIP
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